
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 2, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: PC 05-06: 210, 214, 215, 224 and 228 S. Lincoln Street & 205 W. Maple Street (St. 

John’s Evangelical Lutheran Church & School)  

    

 

Included in the previous Board packets was an IDRC report relative to PC 05-06.  Please note that on 

page two of the report, a typographical error incorrectly stated that the area of the St. John’s property 

was 0.70 acres – the correct figure is 1.38 acres.  The incorrect figure was not used in any of the 

subsequent calculations (including open space calculations) associated with the project. 

 

Please find the corrected figure on the attached page.     
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